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Delivering a nurturing and empowering learning environment, 
 in which student growth is celebrated and supported 
 
 
 
March 12, 2025 
 
Dear Lower Moreland Middles School Families: 
 
As part of our district’s commitment to promote a sense of student belonging, all students at Lower 
Moreland Middle School are being asked to complete a survey that focuses on students’ sense of 
belonging within the school community. A positive school climate supports successful learning.  The 
purpose of this survey is to find out the extent to which students feel personally accepted, respected, 
included, and supported by others in the school.  
 
Students will complete the Belonging Survey, which consists of 20 Likert scale questions, during WIN 
classes during the week of March 24th. The survey is anonymous and should take approximately 15-20 
minutes to complete. Participation in the survey is voluntary. 
 
The school will use the survey results to create an action plan and guide our district goal of creating a 
climate of inclusion and safety.  
 
A hard copy of the survey will be available for preview in the middle school main office from March 17th 
through 21st. Should you have any questions or concerns about the Belonging Survey, please do not 
hesitate to contact Scott Cole, Director of Teaching, Learning, and Community Engagement at 
scole@lmtsd.org. If you would prefer that your child not participate in this survey, please reach out to me 
by Friday, March 21, 2025. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Jennifer Dilks  
Principal 
 

 

 
Lower Moreland Middle School • 555 Red Lion Road • Huntingdon Valley, PA 19006 • 215-938-7944 

 

mailto:scole@lmtsd.org

